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Jayson Chilvers 
Via email: fyi-request-28860-6a868e89@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Jayson 
 
Request for information: Continuous Glucose Monitors 
 
Thank you for your request dated 22 October 2024 under the Official Information Act 1982 
(OIA) for data related to continuous glucose monitors (CGM). You requested: 
 

Now that CGM's are funded how many people have now got one. 
1. What percentage of these people have been prescribed Dexcom? 
2. How many have prescribed Libre? 

 
You will find the information you requested in the excel spreadsheet attached. No information 
has been withheld. 
 
We trust that this information answers your queries. Please note, you have the right to make 
a complaint to the Ombudsman about our response to your OIA, under section 28(3) of the 
OIA. Details of how to make a complaint are on the Ombudsman’s website. 
 
To make information more freely available, we publish selected OIA responses (excluding 
personal details) on our website. Please get in touch with us if you have any questions about 
this. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Oliver Whitehead 
Team Leader, Government Services 
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